
City of Santa Clara

Cancellation Notice
Governance and Ethics Committee

City Hall – Council Chambers

1500 Warburton Avenue

Santa Clara, CA 95050

3:00 PMMonday, June 8, 2020

The Governance and Ethics Committee meeting scheduled for 

Monday, June 8, 2020, at 3:00 p.m. 

has been canceled.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for 
Monday, September 14, 2020, at 3:00 p.m. 

in the City Council Chambers of the City of Santa Clara.
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